
In House Event Notice  

 
Parents,  
Game Truck! is coming to The Towne Creek School on   
Friday, June 7th. The Summer Campers will enjoy playing a 
variety of age-appropriate video games from 10:00 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m. Each group of students will have approximately 
30 minutes in the game truck.  
  
The cost to participate in this activity is $0.   
  
Please sign, date, and return entire form by 06/05/2024.  
  

 

 

**** **** **** **** **** ****   

Permission Slip  

  
My child(ren) 

__________________________________________________________ 
  

(please print clearly)  

has/have permission to participate in Game Truck! The cost 
for this activity will be $0.  

  
  
Parent/ Guardian Signature: ______________________ 
Date: ____________ 

 


	My children: 
	Date: 


